
  
Grades 6-8 Announcements   

 

Good Morning Students and Staff!  Today is Monday, November 7, 2016   

 

  Lunch today will be Corndogs, Chips, Carrots, and Fruit. 

 

1.   All girls that signed up for volleyball:  there will be a mandatory parent/player meeting 

tonight at 5:15.  6th grade will meet in Mrs. Sonneborn’s room and 7th and 8th will meet 

in the cafeteria. Any issues please see Coach Blankenship. 

 

2.   All MS Students:  If you are interested in participating in drama club, there are sign-up 

sheets on the office door. 

 

3.   Science Club Members:  Your meeting will be tomorrow from 3-4 in the multi-purpose 

room. 

 

4.   Yearbook Members:  The yearbook meeting has been cancelled today due to Mrs. Allen 

not being here.  She will reschedule with you when she gets back tomorrow. 

 

5.   North Mac Middle Students are going to Rock the Vote for the next President.  During 

your lunch tomorrow, Tuesday, you will have the opportunity to vote for who you 

would like to see as our next President of the United States.  Mrs. Allen's Media 

Journalism class will have a table setup where you will get your ballot and vote for the 

presidential candidate you would like to see in office.  Later this week we will see how 

the vote of North Mac Middle school ranked.   

 

6.   PBIS Message of the Week:  Buses. When on the bus, stay seated and talk at an 

appropriate level. Follow the rules on the bus and respect your driver. Keep objects in 

your book bags and always clean up after yourself. 

 

7.   Panther Shout Outs:  Mr Cooper would like to give a shout out to Sierra Karrick.  

Panther Pride is being helpful and Mr Cooper says that Sierra helps out in the 

classroom by setting up chairs in the room so the period can start off safely.  Sierra is a 

positive example of how all of us should take the extra effort and time to make a 

difference!  Great job Sierra! 

 

8.   Another Panther Shout out goes to Austin Karrick and Kannon Kirk from Mr. Sloman.  

Mr. Sloman said that while in the computer lab with his RTI class, he witnessed Austin 

and Kannon helping another student pick up his papers that had fallen all over the floor.  

It is all about helping others in time of need!!!  Great job Austin and Kannon! 
 
 

Could the following student please come to the office after the pledge:   

 

 



 

Happy Birthday to the following students:  Tanner Wilson last Friday, Nov 4th, Saturday, 

November 5th to Alli Sharp, Yesterday, Nov 6th to Hailey Foster and Ethan Good and Today 

to Xander Smith and Clayton Ulery.  Please stop by the office sometime today for a treat! 

 

 

Please join me for a moment of silence at the time (20).  Thank you.  Now please 

stand for the pledge (5).  I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of 

America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible, 

with Liberty and Justice for all.  

 

 

Thank You and have a great day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

  


